
Vision, Mission and Values



Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.



02-5090000

belvederebritishschool.ae

#advitamparamus

#preparationforlife



JACQUELINE BROOKS SMITH
School Principal | Belvedere British School

p: 02-509-0000
e: bbsprincipal@belvederebritishschool.com
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Hello parents



As we head into the holy month of Ramadan I would
like to wish all our families Ramadan Kareem.



As usual our school timings will change - so please be

advised of the following revisions:

Ramadan Timings
Monday to Thursday

9:15 to 1:30
Friday

9:15 to 11:30
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Our Sixth Form students had a little respite last week from

all their assessments:

Aisha Tijani 12A

The pizza party which occurred last

Tuesday was organized as a way to

congratulate the year 12 and 13 students

on getting their results and going

through their January exam session. We

had all contributed by bringing money

for the pizza and bringing other food as

well. Overall we all enjoyed ourselves

and are thankful to the teachers and

principal who had helped organize the

event for us.

Maryam Ahmed 12A

The senior pizza party was a fun

celebration to congratulate us for

our hard work during the January

exams and our results. It was a fun

and enjoyable way to destress with

lots of different foods and sweets

as well as a pleasant atmosphere. 

MIchaela Fox 12A

We celebrated our exams ending

and receiving our results by having

a pizza party. There was a lot of

amazing food brought in by

everyone.  It was fun and

memorable. Everyone enjoyed it.

Jenna Dawood 13A

Us seniors all collectively got together

and had a pizza party to celebrate our

outstanding results on Tuesday! The

spirit of joy and union was apparent all

throughout the day. We all brought

appetizers and desserts from home

which made the experience a thousand

times better as we the experience of

having home cooked food felt personal

and we felt much closer to our friends

than ever before! Rufaro Nicole Nyathi 13A

Pizza day and Senior Brunch was an

amazing experience. We enjoyed sharing

the pizza and sharing food that we had

made ourselves. We ate so much food to

the point where we had no room left for

supper. We are grateful for being allowed

to take part in such a fun activity. It was

definitely something I would love to do

again.
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We are so incredibly proud of our Sixth Form students for many reasons - one of which is the outstanding academic

success they have achieved. Mr Jay (our Exams Officer) is well placed to say a few words on the subject:  




We recently had a chance to celebrate the successes of some of our students. Pearson Edexcel are our exam awarding

body and every year they highlight particularly high achievers and reward these candidates with certificates of

achievement. This year we were able to celebrate with three of our Belvedere Family.




First we celebrated Aisha for her achievements in her IGCSEs last summer. She achieved a total of six Grade 9’s, one Grade

8 and a Grade 7. Aisha is now working towards her International A-Levels in Biology, Maths and Chemistry and we look

forward to seeing her replicate that success.




Secondly we celebrated Shana, who achieved three A grades in her International A-Levels last year. Unfortunately she

could not join us as she is studying in University, but we were fortunate to celebrate her successes with her parents.




Lastly we celebrated our former Head Boy, Mohammed Ahmed Kamran, who achieved two A* grades and an A. He was also

unable to join us due to University commitments, but did give us a personal video! 




We congratulate you all and wish you continued success in your future, and look forward to celebrating your continuing

adventures and achievements.
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Save the dates
To help with your planning please see
below for a few Save The Dates to add

to your calendar:



Thursday 8th June 2023
Year 6 Graduation @ 12 noon



Thursday 15th June 2023

FS2 @ 12 noon



Monday 30th June 2023
Yr 13 @ 7pm
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We celebrated Mother's Day here in school  this
week and took time to recognize; thank;

acknowledge and praise our amazing mums with
various activities throughout the school
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EMIRATIEMIRATI
CHILDREN'SCHILDREN'S  DAYDAY

We also celebrated our fabulous Emirati children here in
school last week on Emirati Children's day. 
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WORD MANIA FORWORD MANIA FOR
PRIMARY STUDENTSPRIMARY STUDENTS


